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Wednesday 8th November 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would love to form a new PTA (Parent Teacher Association) for our school to support us with 

fundraising. Budgets are becoming more strained and school resources are becoming more expensive, 

so we hope that a PTA will be an opportunity to raise funds whilst also providing enrichment 

opportunities for our pupils and local community with events such as a Summer Fayre.  

As a school staff, we have many ideas for upcoming fundraising ideas, but are struggling to action them 

due to time constraints. We would greatly appreciate parents’ views on costings and a local community 

perspective on how we can help, support and work collaboratively with members of our own estate.  

If you are able to dedicate time and knowledge to us, and are willing to meet once each half term on a 

Wednesday afternoon/early evening, as well as being able to help at fundraising events such as 

Christmas and Summer Fayres, discos etc, please return the form below to Mrs Jones expressing an 

interest.  

Many thanks in advance for your support,   

 

Mrs L Jones (Deputy Headteacher) 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Name______________________________ Parent/Guardian of _________________ in Class________ 

Contact telephone number _________________________________ 

Email address ___________________________________________ 

I would like to express an interest in joining a new Dovecotes Primary PTA. 

I am available to meet once a half term and support at fundraising events. 

Signed __________________________________ Date __________________________ 


